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TO: All Plan Holders and Proposers
FROM: Kenai Municipal Airport
DATE: December 9, 2024

SUBJECT: Intent to Award

RFP: Airport Terminal Restaurant Concession

This letter is to formally notify you of the City of Kenai’s intent to award the concession
for the aforementioned to Debbie’s Food Services LLC.

Proposer Score
Consolidated Development & MGMT 240
Debbie’s Food Services LLC 312

The intent to award does not create a contract. The concessionaire shall take no actions
related to performing work unless and until an agreement is fully executed by all parties.
If you have any question regarding this notice of intent to award, please contact the
Airport Manager, Derek Ables at 907.283.8282.

We appreciate your interest in doing business with the City of Kenai.

Derek Ables
Airport Manager
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